
The FMCSA released its Rate Transparency Notice of Proposed Rulemaking. 
The NPRM proposes the following provisions:

Mandatory electronic recordkeeping by brokers, allegedly to improve 
access for carriers and shippers.  

Eliminating distinctions between brokerage and non-brokerage 
services, requiring records for each shipment to include all charges, 
payments, and related claims.

Changing brokers' duty to provide records, making it a regulatory 
requirement rather than a transactional right of request.

Mandatory provision of requested records within 48 hours of delivery.

Join TIA in the Fight Against Rate Intrusion

TIA asks every broker in the industry 
to file comments. Comments are due 
by January 21, 2025. 

Scan the QR Code for more information.

TAKE ACTION

The 3PL 
Industry 
Is Under 
Attack!


